COPY.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3,

Enclosures.

22nd November, 1938.

Dear Sir,

I send herewith, for your information
and guidance, a copy of a letter which has to-day been
addressed to Messrs. F. Schichau Ge.mesbsH., Danzig, in
regerd to a proposal, in the case of their Yard No,l424,
to drain the chain locker into No.l hold by means of
scuppers.

A copy of the plan referred to is also
enclosed,
I Em, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretarye.

R. Sh&W, Esql’
DANZIG.




